
 

Friday, December 8th   

 

Sharing the spirit of giving 

Learning and Workplace Development and SOP celebrated the holiday season by 

sponsoring a less fortunate family for Christmas. Team members purchased 

unwrapped holiday gifts for a single mother with one child. Gifts were delivered to 

the Children’s Aid Society this week. Gifts are left unwrapped so that the parents 

of each family can participate in the magic of Christmas.  

The team also collected money for a Secret Santa mission, supporting a family in 

the community that are having a medical crisis. The group wanted to assist this 

family with bills so they can be relieved of stress at this time of year.  

 

Wave 2 QBP teams are reaching the next stage in their jo urney 

After 4 months of work, the teams working on developing best practice QBP Improvement Bundles for Hemorhagic 

Stroke, Transient Ischemic Attach (TIA), Joint Replacement and Knee Arthroscopy are nearing the next stage in their 

continuious improvement journey. 

Both the Stroke and the Joint groups will be submitting 

their Order Sets, Clinical Pathways, and Patient Experience 

Pathways for final endorsement by the Medical Advisory 

Committee (MAC) later this month. Final reviews of the 

new mobile app conditions for Knee Replacement, Hip 

Replacement and Knee Arthrocopy are wrapping up. 

Patients with these conditions will be able to access 

important information about their condition, including 

helpful recovery information to prepare for their elective 

surgery and tips for recovery at home. 

More information about roll-out plans will be coming as 

we prepare to launch the Wave 2 conditions at the 

beginning of January.  

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 
future@wrh.on.ca 
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